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ARE YOU RECEIVING OUR PARISH EMAIL BLASTS? 
If  you are not, please send your email address to  
Lauren at  lharo@oloj.org so that you can be kept  

up-to-date with all of the latest news from  
our parish and our diocese. 

Sanctuary and Adoration Chapel  
Candle Sponsorships  

 

All Catholic Churches have Our Blessed Lord in repose at 
all times in the Tabernacle on the Altar and in their Adora-
tion Chapel (if they have one).  Next to the Tabernacle is a 
candle that must be perpetually lit to indicate the pres-
ence of Our Lord.  
 
In addition to Mass Intentions, we offer our parishioners 
the opportunity to sponsor either a Sanctuary Candle or 
an Adoration Chapel Candle in memory of a loved one.   
 
We will publish these memorials in our bulletin each week 
and the sponsor will be provided with a card that they can 
give to the family of the person they are remembering.   
 
You may  sponsor a candle for a $20 donation by visiting 
the office or by  calling the office at 480-488-2229. 
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Adult 
volunteers 

needed!  
Contact Mady at mmooradian@oloj.org 

Join us for Pancakes and Jesus!  
Wednesday, July 13 

For incoming 6th grade to newly graduated 
12th grade students 

8 am Mass followed by games after 
breakfast in the Teen Center!  

ATTENTION ALL MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS! 
 

In accordance with diocesan policy, all members of a 
ministry must renew their Safe Environment Training 
(SET) status  every year beginning July 1st. Regardless 
of when you last took a class, you must renew  in 
order to continue serving in our parish.  All current 
SET certifications will expire on July 1, 2022.  Ministry 
heads will send instructions in July to current 
volunteers about taking the 2022-2023 Online 
Renewal Class or, for new volunteers, the 2022-2023 
Online Foundation Class.  
 

The SET requirement applies to all parish volunteers. 

ANNUNCIATION CATHOLIC SCHOOL RECEIVES 
GIFT OF $37,800 FROM  

OUR LADY OF JOY KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
 

On June 14, Steve Stensrud, Chair of the 2022 Golf Fore 

Charity, Grand Knight Rich Maes, and active KOC members 

Vince Gulotta and Dennis Gougion presented a check for 

$37,800 in support of a newly established scholarship fund 

for students currently attending Annunciation Catholic 

School. Proceeds from the KOC’s 21st Golf Fore Charity 

benefited Annunciation Catholic School scholarships,  our 

St. Vincent de Paul Conference, and Our Lady of Joy special 

projects. Earlier this year, the OLOJ Knights donated 

$10,000 to Annunciation’s athletic program for new 

uniforms and equipment funded by the proceeds of our 

Knights’ Wine and Craft Beer fundraising event. This newly 

established partnership and the KOC’s generous gifts are a 

wonderful testament to their dedication to serve others 

through brotherhood and charitable work.  
 

Left to Right: Vince Gulotta, Annunciation Development Director 
Keli McCann, Dennis Carda, KOC Grand Knight Rich Maes, 
Annunciation Principal Dr. Sharon Pristash, Dennis Gougion, and 
Steve Stensrud. 

MOVED, MARRIED OR HAD A BABY?  
NEW PHONE NUMBER? NEW EMAIL? 

We are happy to update your parish record with 
any recent life changes! Just call the Parish Office  

at 480-488-2229.  

In today’s Gospel, when Jesus asks 
“which of these three, in your opinion, 
was neighbor to the robbers’ victim?” 
the scholar of the law answered, “the 
one who treated him with mercy.” 

Jesus then said, “Go and do likewise.” 
 

This week you can also “treat the poor with mercy” 
by putting a gift in the St. Vincent de Paul Poor Box. 

HELP WANTED! 
 

We are in sincere need of Sacristans for our 
Saturday 5 PM Mass and Sunday 7 AM and 4 PM  
Masses. No experience necessary and training is 
provided. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact the Parish Office at 480-488-2229.  
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PARISH STAFF 
 

Fr. Jess Ty, Pastor                                  (480) 346-3045 
 frty@oloj.org     
Fr. Clement Attah, Parochial Vicar    (480) 346-3051                         
                frattah@oloj.org                    
Deacon Dan Doheny                            (630) 235-5123 
               dan@cherryfish.com 
Deacon Dennis Fleming    (480) 488-2229 
               dcnfleming@oloj.org 
Deacon Handel Metcalf                       (480) 488-2229 
               Drmetcalf@gmail.com 
Sheila Drumm 
Executive Administrative Assistant   (480) 346-3045 
                sdrumm@oloj.org 
 

FAITH FORMATION/RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
David Lins,  Dir. of Faith Formation  
 dlins@oloj.org   (480) 346-3042  
Sr. Margery Harkin, PVMI, Facilitator  
                 of Evangelization                  (480) 488-2229           
          sr.margery@oloj.org 
Sr. Susan Marie Norton, PVMI, Coordinator 
                  of Evangelization                 (480) 346-3069 
                 sr.susanmarie@oloj.org    
Mady Mooradian, Youth Ministry Coordinator 
                  mmooradian@oloj.org     (480) 346-3046    
Mindi Nechanicky, Faith Formation Asst.  
                   mnechanicky@oloj.org    (480) 346-3047                                                    
                     
   PARISH 
Laura Hicks, Director    (480) 346-3041 
 lhicks@oloj.org    
Lauren Haro, Communications &     (480) 346-3043 
 Stewardship  
 lharo@oloj.org 
 

FACILITIES 
Lupe Castro, Manager   (480) 346-3055 
 

FINANCE 
Finance Department   (480) 346-3050 
 finance@oloj.org 
 

MUSIC 
Gabriel Martinez, Director 
 of Liturgical Music  
 gmartinez@oloj.org  (480) 346-3052 
  

OUR LADY OF JOY CATHOLIC PRESCHOOL 
Jessica Snook, Director   
 jsnook@oloj.org   (480) 346-3059 
Antonella Guarino, Office Mgr.         (480) 346-3054 
 

GIFT & BOOK SHOP          
Carole Palmquist      (949) 892-9976 

Prayer Intentions and Requests 
 

A family member may request prayers for those who are ill or 
who are deceased.  Contact Lauren at 480-346-3043 or at 
lharo@oloj.org to add a name. If  the person is deceased, we 
will need some additional information if you would like their 
name to be included in our annual Mass of Remembrance.  

For those who are ill: 

Stephanie Ransom     Lynn Simms                                                                                           
Mindy Crain                                         Aaron Adams 
Greyson & Brayden Griese               Bob Gorman                                  

         
 

For those born to eternal life, especially:                              
Sandra Asaro                                      Monika Hector                
Mary Venetucci                                  Mary E. Ready 
Steven A. Sichko                                 Dr. James Taylor 
Therese Blinstrub                                                                                                           

Parish Pastoral Council 
Kathleen Sabol, Chair       kcsabol@gmail.com       

       Art Anderson               William Sichko 
       Terri Arens                                     Roberto Spinelli 
       Chris Bos                  Gina Wright 
       Jennifer Ciucki                                 
       Sharon Madura                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday July 10th 
7:00 am† Paulita  Matriano 
9:00 am† Allison Herf 
11:00 am† Jeffery Kassir 
4:00 pm† Cliff & Gwendy Steif 
Monday July 11th 
8:00 am† Beth Simpson Snader 
Tuesday July 12th 
8:00 am† Barbara Phillips 
Wednesday July 13th 
8:00 am† Natalie McGovern 
Thursday July 14th 
8:00 am David Garrison 
Friday July 15th 
8:00 am† Dan Hecker 
Saturday July 16th 
8:00 am Tison Family, Living Intention 
5:00 pm Parishioners 
Sunday July 17th 
7:00 am Tison Family, Living Intention 
9:00 am† Jerry Whelton 
11:00 am† Bud Sperco 
4:00 pm† Antonio Cusumano 


